
 

 

 

 

We would like to Thank the Gillette Family for their continued 
support of the Ephrata Alumni Association. 

Years ago, they committed to a generous 5-year annual 
contribution which they recently extended for another 5 years. 

As Alumni members, Doug, Bruce, and Allen, do this in 
memory of their sister Becky Gillette Dunn and in support of 

the Ephrata Alumni Association. 

 

 

Thank you from the Ephrata Alumni Association 

 


